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DISTRICT TEAM 

 

Hello EWMA Members,  

Wow, it has been a busy and eventful month.  The District of Georgia 

is very excited and proud to announce the addition of two new Georgia 

EWMA Chapters.  Please join us in welcoming Chapter V and Chapter 

F2 to the EWMA Georgia District Family.  

 

Vicky and I along with Region A Directors Jim & Sue Jackson attended 

a meet & greet on May 20th in Adel, GA.  We had the opportunity to 

meet with EWMA Members Douglas and Cindy Cobb a very nice and 

enthusiastic couple.  They have a real desire to participate with a local 

Chapter of motorcyclist that rides, socializes and participants in a 

structured organization.  However, there wasn’t an EWMA Chapter 

within a reasonable distance for them.  So after talking for a while we 

all agreed that the best solution would be to start a new chapter.  We 

were thrilled when Douglas and Cindy volunteered to be the Chapter 

Directors of the brand new Eagle Wings Motorcycle Association Chap-

ter GA-V “Swamp Riders” in the Valdosta, GA area.  They are excited 

and enthusiastic about growing this new chapter in deep south Geor-

gia.  We’re confident that GA-V is going to grow and the chapter pride 

will shine under the leadership of Douglas and Cindy.    
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We have been working with the Chapter F2 in the Augusta /Thomson, GA area.  Almost all 

the members had joined Eagle Wings Motorcycle Association early on.  Last month we had a 

good gathering with the F2 members at Fernanda’s Pizzeria in Thomson, GA. and you could 

just feel the connection of this group and tell that the members truly enjoyed riding and social-

izing together as well as with other members and activities throughout the District and be-

yond.   

However, there was one thing missing, as with every successful group you need a leader and 

connection to a structured organization.   On May 27th Vicky and I along with Assistant Dis-

trict Directors Vance & Fern Oakes attended an EWMA gathering with the F2 Members.  Boy 

the level of enthusiasm and Chapter Pride among the members was invigorating.  We were 

all so excited when Roger and Mary Gordon volunteered to be EWMA Chapter Directors for 

GA– F2.  The Enthusiasm and Chapter Pride continued as the members worked together 

sharing ideas for a new Chapter Shirt. By the end of the gathering we also had a Chapter 

Treasurer and Ride Coordinator for GA-F2.  A great day for this group as they continue to-

gether on a new adventure with EWMA.   

This past week I also had the opportunity to present the Certificate of Appointment to Vance 

and Fern Oakes as Chapter Directors of GA-G ‘Southern Riders”. Congratulations to Vance, 

Fern and the Chapter G Members.    

It is good to see the Chapters planning activities such as game nights, meet & eats, and 

rides.  We love seeing the different Chapter logo designs and shirt colors representing your 

Chapter.  Be proud of the Chapter/s you participate with and let your Chapter Pride Shine!  

I am working on a new Georgia District logo Patch that will look like the logo in the top left-

hand corner of this publication.  We hope to have them in a few weeks, will let you know as 

soon as they are available.   
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We recently sent out an email with the Motel and Campground list for the Rendezvous.  They are 

also listed on the National EWMA Website for your convenience.   It is our understanding that the 

motels are filling up rather quickly.  So if you are planning to attend the Rendezvous and we hope 

you do, you may want to make your reservation soon, also the cut off date for the discounted rates is 

July 31, 2023. 

 

Upcoming Events :  For more information on these events visit the Georgia District Website at 

(ewma-ga.com) 

South Carolina District Rally  6/1st-3rd Travelers Rest, SC. 

EWMA Rendezvous 8/31st - 9/2nd  Knoxville, TN 

Georgia Ride-In 9/15th-16th.  Dillard, GA  

Alabama District Rally 9/28th-30th.,  Eufaula AL. 

 

Mississippi District Rally 10/26th-28th, Biloxi, MS 

 

Ride Safe & Often,  

Tommy & Vicky Martin 

Georgia District Directors 

Eagle Wings Motorcycle Association 

    


